
From: Sammy Dempster [mailto:sldempster@alaska.edu]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 6:56 PM 
To: Rep. David Talerico <Rep.David.Talerico@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB 236 

 

Hello Representative Talerico, 

 

My name is Sam Dempster, we actually have met many times before; some in Healy and some in 

Anderson, but I doubt you remember. 

 

I wanted to email you to let you know how mortified I am that I had to vote for you as the 

representative of Denali Borough, as you were the only one running. Literally a goat would have 

been a better and more logical candidate then you. 

 

I will never vote for you again, and here's why; the bill that you proposed, HB 236 that allows 

discrimination against same-sex marriage is disgusting and backwards. Instead of worrying about 

our massive $3.5 billion deficit that we are facing, you are worried about preventing humans the 

rights that they deserve? The literal first thing you propose is this bill only an idiot would think is 

appropriate at this time?  

 

It baffles me that someone could think this was a good idea. Please, go back to your home state 

of Washington and leave mine alone. I do not want a person with somehow less intelligence then 

Sarah Palin representing me anymore. I will make sure to let everyone in your district how 

backwards you are. 
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